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Thonk You For Sovmg Us e

| Dear Friends,

It has been a truly shocking summer with so many cats and dogs, just thrown
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supporters | would lose faith with human nature. Words seem somehow
inadequate to describe the horror and disloyalty that these animals have been
subjected ta yet still they crave the love of a human being. We always try to
help the most desperate and to show them the love and respect they deserve.

I We have overstretched ourselves financially but our reward is seeing small

broken bodies and spirits regain strength and learn to trust again. Faced with
a2 Ylye ySSRe OFraSazr AdQa KINR y2i0 0

& We must not be despondent and we cannot give up when so many

defenceless animals need our help and yours.

So far we have helped with so many dogs from the wardens, vets, pounds in
South Wales, Manchester, Ireland and most of all from Merseyside RSPCA and
members of the public. We receive over 350 appeals for help every week.

Since 2010 we have given help to andliemed over 600 dogs and 500

¥ __ cats and numerous other animal. At present we are caring for over 150

Scott and Faye

animals at the Sanctuary all needing food, veterinary care and most of all love
and affection.

We work tirelessly. Our staff work many hours without pay because they care.
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fuel, diesel, vet bills, pet food is a constant drain on our resources. Trying to
maintain the kennels and do running repairs is costly ongoing necessity. It is all
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continue the work we do for our friends, the animals. : ‘

All the animals featured here were on the brink of
destruction and thanks to you they were saved.
With gratitude for all your kindnesfom

Fran, Margaret, Caroline, staff and 4 legged friends

URGENdThe cupboards ar
bare. We have run out ¢
canned pet food and ar
really quite desperate.

Please bring a can along ==
our Fun Dog Show (2nd Oct/AES

or to the Sanctuary. Scott and Michael sellin

Scott and Michael, our young volunteers recognise the need to provide a cheaper source of vegetasl{ele VR 1R g R {13

the animals. Thanks to their hard work, the allotment is a success and there is even surplus food to sell to

raise funds. As well as juicy plums that have been turned into jars of jam by our friend and supporter Norma Richardson.

FUNDING A FUTURE FOR UNWANTED AND ABANDONED ANIMALS



